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[Approval by mail]: Ghana Public-Private Partnership for the restoration of Degraded Forest 

Reserve (AfDB) FIP - PFIPGH504A 

Comments received from the United Kingdom 
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Dear Mafalda/Ian, 

 

The UK would like to thank the AfDB for the detailed answers to the questions asked. On the 

basis of the answers provided we approve this proposal but strongly encourage the AfDB to 

develop a clear engagement plan for work with the financial sector in Ghana to ensure that 

lessons learnt from this investment are shared with, and seek to influence, the current constraints 

to forest sector investments in Ghana. 

 

We would appreciate an opportunity to see an engagement plan within 6 months of approval. 

 

Rgds, 

 

Ben  

  
Ben Green | Climate and Environment Department |Department for International Development, 
Abercrombie House G75 8EA  email: b-green@dfid.gov.uk   telephone: +44 (0) 1355 84 3648mobile: 

+44 (0) 7990783968  url: www.dfid.gov.uk 
  

 Be green - do you need to print this email?  
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